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It was a great honour returning to the US Department of Justice’s 
antitrust division to serve as a deputy assistant attorney general 
during the Obama Administration after having been fortunate to 
work there as a counsel during the Bush Administration, each time 
alongside the agency’s outstanding career lawyers, economists and 
professional staff. It was also exciting to represent the US as a 
delegate in international settings, such as the OECD’s Competition 
Committee meetings in Paris.  

It seems like there are significantly more women in senior antitrust 
positions in law firms, in-house, and enforcement agencies than 
there were 25 years ago, which is exciting and represents progress. 
There is still work to do, however, to make our field more inclusive 
and equitable, including with respect to women of colour. 
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